From: Maryanne Mckinnon

Sent: Tuesday, May 04, 2021 12:52 PM
To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H
Subject: Not Expanding landfill in Norridgewock...

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

May 4. 2021
Please do not expand the landfill in Norridgewock.

Consideration to local water, Kennebec River watershed and Wabanki sacred lands and waterways make this an extreme
risk for the area.

The clear threats to the environment and the possibilities of toxic contaminants entering waterways is significant.
This needs immediate attention. Please consider alternative sites for something so dangerous and toxic if it is so needed.
Thank You,

Maryanne Scally McKinnon
Augusta, Maine



